
REASON FOR ENGINERING STA – KRRR(FM) and KAZY(FM) 

On September 27, 2022 vandals broke in to the shared transmitter site of KRRR(FM) and KAZY(FM), 

removed copper materials and physically damaged both transmitters, resulting in the failure of several 

power supply modules and creating the inability to reach full power on either station.  Work is already 

underway to resolve these issues but with current electronics supply shortages it may be months before 

replacement power supplies are available.  While the antenna system was not damaged at the 

authorized site for both stations, KRRR(FM) is currently only capable of producing 1.5kw ERP 

(approximately 6% of licensed ERP), and KAZY(FM) is currently only capable of producing 8.5kw ERP 

(approximately 34% of licensed ERP).  If granted, this engineering STA will allow the station to continue 

to operate and serve the public at reduced power while waiting for replacement modules to arrive in 

order to resume full power operation. 


